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News Release of December 29, 2016 

Christmas Tree Drop Off 

 
As a reminder, the City of Alpena no longer offers curbside 
Christmas tree pickup for residents.  
 
Instead, City residents can drop off their Christmas trees at the 
Public Works Service Center, located 1001 Long Lake Avenue, 
weekdays only beginning on Thursday, December 29, 2016, 
through Monday, January 9, 2017, from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Please remove all metal hooks, ornaments, stands, nails, and 
plastic bags. 
 
 
Note: Public Works Service Center will be closed on Monday, 
January 2, 2017, in observance of New Years Day.   
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